
 
 

 

 
 
June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Sweet Home Family Support Center is excited to invite you to register for our Back to School Pop Up Pantry 
event. We will have school supplies and gently used clothing for you to shop for your children.  Please note we are a 
donation based event so we cannot provide all school supplies on your children’s list.  
 This event is by appointment only. Please follow the instructions below: 
 

 

Dates: July 31st, August 1st and August 2nd  
Times:  9:30am- 11:30am  

        1:00pm-3:30pm 
Screening Website:  https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Pop_Up_Pantry 

 

 

Instructions for scheduling a Pop Up Pantry Appointment: 

1. Go to https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Pop_Up_Pantry 

2. Select ‘Pop Up Pantry’. Click “submit” 

3. Enter your information, Please use the oldest child’s name to register for your entire family, and click 
“submit”.  You will receive a link in your email account. 

4. ~Go to your email account~ 

5. Open your email and click the link that allows you to select a time for your family's appointment. 

6. Choose ONE date and time by using your oldest child’s name. This will be an appointment for 
your entire family.  

7. You will receive a confirmation email and a link to go back to. Please use that link in case you 
need to change an appointment. 

You can also  scan the QR code below to go directly to the website. For Spanish speaking families please 
select the Spanish flag to translate the website. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
**In addition to the popup, on July 31, Liberty Dental will be providing free dental screenings for anyone that does not have 
a dentist.** 


